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Dear valued customers.  I wanted to reach out to you at this important time to let you know that we will 
continue to be operational at all of our laboratory locations during the Coronavirus restrictions and 
shelter-in-place orders put into effect in many US states and international locations.  Given the critical 
nature of your products and the importance of supporting the critical needs of the healthcare supply 
flow, we will continue to have essential staff at all of our facilities to ensure your products are tested.   

Your products help save lives and it is our mission and commitment to help you do that. 

If you have any questions, or if we can do anything to help you, please contact our service center at 
801-290-7500.

Be well, 

Jeffery R. Nelson, M.B.A. SM(NRCM) 
President  
Nelson Laboratories, LLC 


